
 

     
                                              

November 4, 2022 
 
 
Subject:  Discontinuation Notice – LOCTITE ECCOBOND 3185 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Henkel Corporation (“Henkel”) is committed to providing the highest level of service to its 
customers. As a provider of unique product solutions, we are continually looking for ways to 
improve our process to be more efficient and sustainable. 
 
We are writing to inform you that Henkel is discontinuing production of LOCTITE ECCOBOND 3185 
as of ___June 1___, 2023.  The last date to place orders for this product is ___March 31___, 2023.  
We ask that you consider LOCTITE ABLESTIK CE3920 as a potential replacement, as summarized 
below: 
 

Product Status 

LOCTITE ECCOBOND 3185 Discontinued as of _June 1__, 2023 

LOCTITE ABLESTIK CE3920 Available to order 

 
Please contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or require further 
information. 
 
Thank you for your support of our products.  We are look forward to your continued business.   
 
 
With Best Regards, 
 

 
   
Ruth Villareal 
Regional Product Manager 
Henkel Adhesive Electronics  
 
 
 
 


